
In Year 5 and 6, Sparx Maths is used as our online
Homework platform. Homework is set weekly; it

should take your child around 30 minutes to
complete.  It is also used in the entire Secondary
phase, so is a great opportunity for children to
prepare themselves for Secondary homework. 

Children can log in following this link:
https://www.sparxmaths.uk/

They need to sign in with their Google
Classroom details. For example:

achild28@chichesterfreeschool.org.uk
password: DDMM

What is Sparx Maths Homework?
Sparx provides personalized homework to each child, with questions that are challenging yet achievable, and
tailored to their learning needs.
The majority of each week's homework will be based on recently learnt topics, but it will also include some
questions from previous topics to help reinforce their learning.
Students access their homework on their online Sparx account, where they’ll get immediate feedback for each
question about whether their answer was correct or they need to have another try.
While homework is accessed online, students should record their work in their workbooks. Sparx has a “bookwork
checks” system to help students form this habit.
Every question in Sparx has a support video attached to that your child can get help independently.
Every time children complete a task or win a minigame, they earn Sparx Experience Points (XP).

For further information about Sparx, please watch this video:
https://youtu.be/yt5JCjgiMsc?feature=shared

https://www.sparxmaths.uk/
https://youtu.be/yt5JCjgiMsc?feature=shared

